# John McMillan Preschool

www.johnmcmillanpc.org 412-833-4704

Dear John McMillan Preschool families,

Happy New Year! We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas holiday. We are refreshed and ready to begin 2020 with some new and exciting activities!

#### A penguin is coming to visit our Preschool!

The National Aviary will visit us on Thursday\*, January 23<sup>rd</sup> and the children will discover how penguins swim, slide, waddle and eat with the help of one of their African penguins!

\*Our MWF 4's should plan to join us for this special program!

## Enrichment classes availability update: (all classes begin week of January 13th)

Kids Can Cook-Part 2 (Mondays): 2 spaces Discovering Our World (Tuesdays): 3 spaces It's a Small World (Wednesdays): 1 space Awesome Artists (Thursdays): 2 spaces

Please let me know ASAP if you are interested in any of these classes! Thank you!

<u>Community Service Project:</u> Save your pennies/change and help fill our Penguin container for the Mario Lemieux Foundation and Austin's Playrooms from Monday, January 6<sup>th</sup>- Friday, January 17<sup>th</sup>! Thank you!

#### 2020-2021 Preschool In-house Registration is right around the corner!

Registration packets will be ready the week of January 13th, so check your 3-year old's backpack!

Registration will take place by **MAIL ONLY**. The completed registration form and non-refundable fee must be postmarked and mailed to John McMillan Preschool **no sooner than Monday**, **February 3, 2020**.

## In-house registration is open to:

- Children currently enrolled at John McMillan Preschool and their siblings
- Children of John McMillan Presbyterian Church members
- Children of alumni families

Community registration will be held after the in-house registration is completed, and is open to those in the community who do not meet the "In-house" registration requirements.

Please share this information with family, friends and neighbors! I'd love to fill my calendar with tours of our wonderful preschool, so let's get the word out!

Remember to check your email on snowy days for Preschool cancellation/delay info!!

No School: Thursday, January 2<sup>nd</sup> – Teacher In-service
Friday, January 3<sup>rd</sup> – Preschool classes resume
Monday, January 20<sup>th</sup> – Martin Luther King, Jr. Day – Teacher In-service

Stay warm, Lori